
From: Hart, Jimmy  

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 4:09 PM 
To: 'jaswilson@email.arizona.edu'; 'Jasmine S Matthews'; 'Marissa R Owens'; 'Olivia Sundiata Ray' 

Subject: TUSD African American Student Services Internship 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
It has been several weeks since our last meeting.  Please let me know about any concerns you 
have for completing the internship.  One of the assignments was to create a Black History 
Month PPT.  If you have not done so please e-mail me your presentation by Friday.  Although 
Black History Month has ended, we can always share our history with students and 
educators.  Also, tomorrow we will host our 3rd parent quarterly meeting at Rincon HS in the 
Cafeteria.  Staff will be there at 4:30 p.m. to setup.  Please plan to be there by 4:30 p.m. to 
assist.  At this event we will honor elementary students for academic achievement and 
attendance.  We will need help with registration and encouraging families to visit the resource 
tables. 
 
Below are your site assignments for support if you have not has the opportunity to start. 
 

INTERN TEAM MEMBER SCHOOL PHONE NUMBER 

Jasmine Matthews Keisha  Coleman Booth-Fickett 520-977-1552 

Jasmine Wilson Eric Brown Mansfeld 520-260-0477 

Marissa Debbie Worthy Utterback 520-225-3618 

Olivia Marilyn McGlory Doolen 810-210-9051 

 
Please let me know if you still need to be fingerprinted. 
 
 

V-164

IV-3, p.1

Case 4:74-cv-00090-DCB   Document 1850-2   Filed 09/30/15   Page 21 of 101




